


July 17, 2020 
 
Via Hand Delivery 
Mr. Aaron Tucker 
Planning Director 
Town of Cornelius 
21445 Catawba Avenue 
Cornelius, NC  28031 
 
RE: Updated Written Summary of Request; Conditional Zoning Application for Alexander 

Farms (the “Application”) filed October 2, 2017, as amended; Tax Parcels 005-111-05, 
005-111-06, and 00541108 (the “Property”); Alexander Farms MU, LLC (“Petitioner”) 

Dear Aaron: 
 

The purpose of this letter is to update the summary submitted with the Land Development 
Application Form in connection with the Property.   

 
The written summary of the request is as follows:  The Property comprises three (3) tracts 

as shown on the Rezoning Plan which has been submitted as a part of the Application.  The uses 
requested are those uses shown on the Rezoning Plan, including commercial uses, independent 
senior living units and single-family detached homes.  The total acreage of the Property is 
approximately 54.71 acres as shown on the Rezoning Plan.  The total proposed non-residential 
square footage shown on the Rezoning Plan is +/-120,360 commercial and +/- 200,000 senior 
independent living units.  The total proposed residential unit count shown on the Rezoning Plan is 
76 single-family detached homes.   

 
The Property Survey, revised Rezoning Plan and updated Architectural Elevations have 

been submitted to you.  Digital files have been emailed directly to you.  Please let me know if you 
have any questions concerning the Application or the matters set forth herein.  Thank you for your 
assistance.   

Very truly yours, 
 
Irvin Law Group, PLLC 

             
                        

By:  _______________________ 
          Susan K. Irvin 

 


